
 

 

 

 

 

April 5, 2012 

 

 

Mr. Gary Milby 

Hardin County Schools 

65 W.A. Jenkins Road 

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701 

 

Re: April School Board Meeting 

 

 

Dear Gary: 

 

Sherman Carter Barnhart will be present at the board meeting on Thursday, April 19, 2012 at which time 

we will be reporting on status for the following projects nearing project closeout: 

 

Renovation to Radcliff Elementary – Phase 3 

 

According to Morel Construction, only remaining items for completion pertain to the last two change 

orders approved in the previous months.  Morel has submitted as-built drawings and O&M manuals for 

submittal to the school district.  These items are currently under review by Sherman Carter Barnhart and 

Shrout Tate Wilson engineers.  Sherman Carter Barnhart is in the process of finalizing the BG-4 project 

closeout documentation and anticipates submitting closeout documentation for approval at the May 

school board meeting.   

 

North Middle School 

 

Remaining items to be addressed by Alliance Corporation include refinishing of gymnasium wood 

flooring (to be conducted during summer break) and performing ASTM masonry water testing at brick 

masonry above Gym corridor to verify location of ongoing water infiltration in this area.  Masonry water 

testing to be conducted during school spring break, April 9-13 (weather permitting).     

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Myra Vaughn AIA, LEED

 AP 

Project Architect 


